
The Elmhurst Park District invites you to
attend a Public Meeting on October 1, 2014,
7 p.m. at The Abbey, 407 W. St. Charles Road

In an effort to make the entire community aware of 
the issues the Park Board is discussing concerning
the City of Elmhurst request for use of parks as 
stormwater detention sites and to receive resident 
comments, a public meeting will be held. The meeting 
will begin with an overview of the issues and will be 
followed by a public question-and-answer session.followed by a public question-and-answer session.
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